
Other information can be displayed across the bottom of the television screen, or 
otherwise indicated. The Ontario Legislature has produced an introductory video involving 
the Speaker and Clerk explaining the order and purpose of routine proceedings, and 
thought should be given to similar educational videos for the House of Commons. 
Consideration should be given to the broadcasting of committee information, including 
calls for submissions, and other information, as part of both the parliamentary “feed” and 
wrap-around programming on CPaC. This would help committees to reduce print media 
advertising expenditures
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